応用力強化シート		年	組	番		<u> </u>	学習日	
2年 No. 17	氏名				/11 問	(	月 )回	日日日

1 次の(1)、(2)の英文の( ) に当てはまる語を下の $\mathbf{r}$ ~ $\mathbf{r}$ の中から一つずつ選び、その記号を書きなさい。(3)、(4)の( ) には適切な語を1語書きなさい。

I have a lot of things ( ).
私には学ぶべきことがたくさんあります。

ア to learn イ learning ウ learn エ learned

(2) ( ) paper is not an easy job. 紙をつくるのは簡単な仕事ではない。

ア Made イ Making ウ Make エ Is making

(3) ( ) was a famous hot spring in the village. その村には有名な温泉があった。

(4) People ( ) singing in the street. 人々は通りで歌っていた。

2 次の四国中央市の書道パフォーマンスに関する英文を読んで(1)、(2)の各問いに答えなさい。\*がついている語については、(注)を参考にしなさい。

Shikokuchuo City is famous for its paper \*industry and today it \*produces the most paper products in Japan. Because they have good \*quality water, the city is a \*perfect place to make paper. People started to make \*washi, Japanese traditional paper, in the Edo \*era, and the \*modern paper industry began in the Meiji era.



(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

写真提供:四国中央市観光協会

Every year in July, more than 1,000 people \*dance in the paper festival. That's the "paper dance." Every \*movement in the dance shows the \*process of making paper. You can also see a \*shodo performance in the festival. It originally started in the shopping streets by the \*calligraphy club \*members from \*Mishima High School. And now it's a popular \*inter-high school calligraphy performance competition after it became a movie, "Shodo Girls." In the performance, a team of high school students write messages with big brushes on a large paper four meters high and six meters wide. They dance with the music \*while writing.

We don't think about paper much every day because it is always around us. For New Years you need postcards for greetings. Today you can't live without \*tissues or \*toilet rolls. \*Newspapers and books are made of paper, too. Now you are reading this \*passage, and this paper may also be from Shikokuchuo.

(注) industry: 産業 produce(s): 生産する quality: 質 perfect: 最適な washi: 和紙 era: 時代 modern: 現代の dance: 踊る, 踊り movement: 動き process: 過程 Shodo performance: 書道パフォーマンス calligraphy: 書道 member(s): 一員 Mishima High School: 三島高等学校 inter-high school calligraphy performance

competition: 全国高等学校書道パフォーマンス選手権大会 while ~ing: ~している間に tissue(s): ティッシュペーパー toilet roll(s): トイレットペーパー newspaper(s): 新聞 passage: 文章

(1) 次の英文が本文の内容と一致する場合は○を、一致しない場合は×を書きなさい。

1	People in	Shikokuchuo	started	to	make	paper
	in the Edo	era.				

2 Many people dance in the paper festival.

3	Shodo	performances	were	started	by	the
	people i	n the Edo era.				

4 You need good quality water to make paper.

2	
3	
4	

**(1**)

(1)

2

(3)

(2) 本文の内容に関する次の質問に対して最も適切な答えを下の**ア**~**エ**の中からそれぞれ一つずつ選び、その記号を書きなさい。

1	Why	is	Shikokuchuo	famous?
---	-----	----	-------------	---------

**7** Because they have good quality water.

← Because people dance in July.

ウ Because we don't think about paper every day.

**■** Because it produces the most paper in Japan.

2 What does the movement in the "paper dance" show?

7 It shows the paper calligraphy in Shikokuchuo.

1 It shows the paper festival.

ウ It shows the process of making paper.

**⊥** It shows the traditional paper in the Edo era.

(3) Who are the "Shodo Girls"?

**7** The dancing people in the paper festival are.

✓ The students of the calligraphy club from Mishima High School are.

ウ The people in the Meiji era are.

**⊥** The people in the paper industry are.

## 【解答】

1 (1) ア (2) イ (3) There (4) were

2 (1) (1)  $\bigcirc$  2  $\bigcirc$  3  $\times$  4  $\bigcirc$ 

(2) ① エ ② ウ ③ イ